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Thank you Madam President,


Greece would like to warmly welcome the delegation of Tunisia to the 13th session of the UPR Working Group. The country has been at the forefront of the “Arab Spring” and we pay tribute to the people of Tunisia who struggled for democracy, justice and human rights. 

We have the following questions and recommendations:

1. Tunisia is in a transitional period but the country has already accomplished important changes in the field of human rights. We particularly acknowledge the efforts to combat torture through a series of measures taken, including ratification of several relevant conventions. We recommend that Tunisia continue its efforts to end practices of torture and prosecute effectively all the perpetrators. 
2. We acknowledge that Tunisia has not implemented the death penalty since 1991. We recommend that Tunisia consider to abolish the death penalty in line with the country’s new reality.

3. Tunisia, during the transitional period has taken many measures to promote freedom of expression. We recommend that Tunisia take further steps in order to guarantee freedom of expression including freedom of expression on the internet.      
4. Finally, Tunisia has made many efforts to promote women’s rights. We recommend that Tunisia continue her efforts to further promote participation of women in decision-making, in all spheres of public life.   
Thank you Madam President

